
 Mullaglass Primary School 

November Newsletter 2017
                        

Dance 

Galaxy Coaching has started a new session of 

Dance in November for P1-3, and P4-7.  

Sessions are due to finish on Tuesday 5th 

December.  

 

PDMU for P6/7 

As part of the PDMU curriculum, we were 

delighted to welcome Jeannie Graham back to 

our school.  She is covering topics relating to 

Personal Development and Mutual 

Understanding.  Jeannie has been with us in 

November and finishes in early December. 

 

Samaritan’s Purse 

Denise Nixon collected our 

shoeboxes for the Samaritan’s 

Purse charity. Many thanks to 

everyone who supported this fantastic 

charity! 

 

Walk Through the Bible 

Naomi Fox continued her series of Bible 

workshops with P6 and 7 each Monday 

morning.  We greatly appreciate and enjoy 

these sessions.  

                                                

Cash4Clobber 

Thanks to everyone who left in bags of 

clothes for our Cash4Clobber collection.  We 

raised £184 for school funds! 

 

Remembrance Day 

We had a special assembly on Friday 11th 

November, and also an act of remembrance at 

11am, when we held a 2-minute silence for all 

those who have died in conflict. Thanks also 

to Grace Hamilton and 

Harry Cartmill who 

represented 

Mullaglass School at 

the Cenotaph in 

Bessbrook on 

Remembrance Sunday. 

 

 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to some of our P6 and 7 pupils 

who have been awarded Certificates of 

Achievement, for their entries in the Newry, 

Mourne & Down Enviromental Calendar 

competition.  They are Emily Annett, Matthew 

Chapman, Ellen Hamilton, Sarah Liggett and 

Jodie Sterritt.                                                                                                               

Their work was highly 

commended by the judges 

and warranted recognition. 

Well done to all involved!! 

 

 

Fire Service Visit 

On Friday 10th November, we had Fire 

Fighters from our local station 

in Newry come and deliver a 

fire safety talk to P4 and P5.   

 

 

 

Stranmillis College Student 

We have welcomed Miss Magowan in P1 & 2 

classroom, every Tuesday this month.  She 

will be returning in the new year for teaching 

practice.   

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

A great big THANK YOU to the Fund Raising 

Committee for organising our Christmas Fayre 

and a special THANK YOU to all our parents, 

friends and stall holders who supported us!  

Your generosity was tremendous and has 

helped us raise a magnificent £1209!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          



Charity Day 

On Friday 8th December, we are having a 

Christmas Jumper Day.   This is in aid of the 

NSPCC, and we are asking for £1 donation 

towards this charity.  This will also be the day 

of our Christmas Dinner at school!  Anyone 

who doesn’t normally have dinner is welcome 

to join us. 

 

Flu Vaccine 

Nurses visited on Wednesday 22nd 

November to administer the flu 

vaccine.  For those who missed out, 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Mr Murphy held a special assembly during 

Anti-Bullying week, Mon 13th – Frid 17th Nov.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forms for new P1s for Sept 17 are 

downloadable from the Education Authority 

website and should soon be available from 

the school office. 

you can visit your own doctor or 

practice nurse and request the  

      vaccine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

 

Tuesday 5th December                               P3 Trip to the Palace Stables, Armagh 

Tuesday 5th December                               Christmas Truce Football Tournament (at Mullaglass  

                                                                  9.30am – 11.45am) 

Thursday 7th December                             P4 & 5 Trip to the Ulster Museum, Belfast (pupils to be  

                                                                  left at and collected from Newry Train Station.) 

Friday 8th December                          Christmas Jumper Day in aid of NSPCC  

                                                                  Christmas Dinner (money in for Monday 4th Dec, please) 

Friday 15th December                                Christmas Play at 9:15am 

Wednesday 20th December                        School closes at noon! (no dinners or taxi home) 

 

Monday 8th January                                 School re-opens 8.50am 

                               

                                                                                           

               

                                                                                 

 


